
The Library is All Ready for Relocation (10/06/2014)

Dear All,

The Library will start relocation to the new campus on 16 June, and very careful preparation for it has been put in place. In order to let
library users know the date of moving, a relocation count down poster has been placed in the library's main entrance. All library staff have
been well-briefed for this project and ready for the relocation.

Regards,
UM Library

 


